
 

Dear Distributor, 
  
This letter serves as formal notification that Lascar Electronics is 
discontinuing the production of the products listed below. 
  

 EL-Datapad 

  
As a part of our continuous commitment to provide customers with the most 
current technology and best experience, Lascar Electronics is discontinuing 
manufacturing selected products from our standard product offerings due to 
outdated technology. 
  
If you require any assistance or have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to us. If you require an official Authorized Obsolesce letter, please 
reach out to Steven Lindquist (steven.lindquist@lascarelectronics.com) 
  
Thank you for you continued business. 
-Lascar Electronics 

 
  

 

 




